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28 September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

FREE Gardening Equipment for Schools 

 

As a school, we are taking part in the “It’s Good to Grow” programme by Morrisons. 

This is a schools programme to inspire children to get outdoors, grow, learn and enjoy 

fresh produce, which involves collecting Grow Tokens from Morrisons supermarkets 

to help us get free gardening equipment for the children.  

For every £10 you spend (in store or online) at Morrisons, you’ll get a Grow Token. 

Download the My Morrisons app or log into you online account to help us start 

collecting Grow Tokens. Then scan your My Morrisons card in store or link your My 

Morrisons card to your online account to get Grow Tokens. We will then be able to 

redeem the tokens for a wide range of gardening and growing equipment for our 

school. 

 

The collection period is from Monday 6th September to Sunday 24th October. Thank 

you in advance for your support with this. 

 
Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 

Head teacher 
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